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YEAR 2 NEWSLETTER SPRING TERM 2025

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to school, I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas break! The daily routine will remain the same for the children. They will arrive
at school between 08.45-08.55, this ensures that they are ready to begin their learning at 9am.

Our PE days for this half term will be Monday and Thursday. The children may continue to attend school in their PE kit on these days, as well as
if they have a sports after school club. PE kit consists of black tracksuit bottoms/shorts, white t-shirt and navy PE hoodie. The children may wear
black trainers every day as we will regularly make use of our running track. 

Once the children arrive in class, they will store their bookbags in their trays and coats in the cloakroom before beginning their morning task.
This will be followed each day by guided reading, maths, spelling and English sessions before lunch. The rest of the curriculum will take place in
the afternoon. This involves History, Geography, PSHE, Science, PE, Music, Art, Design & Technology and Computing. Subject information pages
can be found on the Year 2 page of our website. 

The children are still entitled to a free snack at playtime and a free lunch in Year 2. They should have a refillable water bottle in school everyday.
At the end of the day, the children will exit through the playground gate and be dismissed by class adults. 

Please ensure that the children have a coat in school everyday.

The children will continue to have a message book this year. This will primarily be used for communicating with you around any issues that occur
during the school day and updates about behaviour. Other messages or queries will continue to be sent and received through the admin email
address (below) so that they may be directed to the appropriate member of staff. 

The children will continue to have a reading book sent home and changed weekly. This should be in bookbags along with their Polar Bear reading
record book everyday.

Our class spellings will be sent home each half term and a weekly spelling check will take place on a Friday. We will also be completing a maths
challenge each week in Year 2 to support us in building our number bond knowledge and fluency, preparing for the around the world challenge in
Key Stage 2! Reading regularly at home is of paramount importance as this will have the most impact on your child’s progress across the
curriculum. Reading records will be checked in school on your child’s guided reading day.

We appreciate your continuing support with fundraising as this enables us to significantly reduce the cost of trips and visits, which are important
to bring learning to life for children.

It has come to our attention that more and more children have access to the internet independently at home. There has been a particular
increase in children watching YouTube. Without supervision, it is possible to view very inappropriate content on this site. Please refer to the
eSafety pages on our website should you require support or guidance with this matter. There is a copy of our safe usage policy as well as a sheet
for parents with lots of useful information on it. 

If you have any questions about anything regarding your child, please do not hesitate to contact us. Please email admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk
and we will try to get a reply within 48 hours. 

Kind regards,

Mr W Slocombe

Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 
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www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail

to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
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